
 

 

Connect Ed 
 

Good evening Jamestown Middle School families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few 
important reminders for the upcoming week. 
 
This is the last week of the third quarter. Make sure to talk with your student about their 
progress. There will be a teacher workday on Monday, March 31st.  
 
All students will take their 3rd and final ELA benchmark this Wednesday. 8th grade 
students will take their final science benchmark on Friday.  
 
We will complete our spring lockdown drill this Wednesday. These drills help ensure that 
our students and staff know what to do in the event of an emergency. 
 
Club and sports picture day is this Thursday.   
 
Softball and baseball will have games on Monday at Eastern Middle and at home against 
Northern Middle on Thursday. The track team will have a meet at home on Tuesday 
against Eastern Middle.   
 
That’s all for this week. We look forward to seeing you all back next week! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 


